€2 ) Muswell Hill Golf Course - Fence to 4th Hole - 250m 3.0m High Metal Palisade Fence

John Brazier

Sent: Tuesday, 2 August 2016 at 15:00
To: 'Steve Grant'
Cc: Seb Frankiss

<A You replied to this message on 02/08/2016, 15:15. | Show Reply
&) A copy of this message is on the server. ' Delete from server
Dear Steve,

I would like to thank you and your team for the excellent work you did for us on the new fence to our 4" hole at Muswell Hill Golf Club.
| found your company via your website and needed reassurance about your company, which you provided very quickly.

The reason | selected your company was because you were competitive on price and you said that your team would be self-sufficient and would not need help or support from our staff to store or move
materials and this proved to be the case.

| will definitely consider using your company again for future fencing work if the needs arises.
I am happy for you to reference our project on your website together with this email.

Once again, thank you.

Regards,

John Brazier

Chair of Estates
Muswell Hill Golf Club
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